New report shows improvements in child survival in Madagascar

According to a new report Opportunities for Africa’s newborns by the World Health Organization (WHO), Madagascar and five other low-income countries (Burkina Faso, Eritrea, Republic of Tanzania, Malawi, Uganda) have made significant progress in reducing deaths among newborns. The same report also stated that sub-Saharan Africa remains the most dangerous region in the world to be born – with 1.6 million babies dying each year in their first 28 days of life.

The report brings together new data and analysis from a team of 60 authors and nine international organizations from the Partnership for Maternal, Newborn and Child Health (PMNCH). The Partnership represents developing and donor countries, non-governmental organizations, foundations and multi-lateral organizations, including the WHO.

Source: World Health Organization, Media Centre, 23 November 2006.
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